Llopd's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

3rd September, 1937.

Nederlandsche Dok Wij's No. €0.
C.van der (Cleasen & Zonen's No. 653
Dear sirs, cantieri Riunitl dell'Adriatico's No.1200.

I em reiturning to your address to-day, under separate
cover, two copies of the plan, forwarded wilth your letter of the
23rd ultimo, of longitudinal bulkhead proposed
Nederlandsche Dok Maataschappl] for the above vessels, an with
regard thereto I have to state that provided the arrangements De
carried out as shewn and amended on the plan and
satisfaction, they will be approved.

one copy of the pla:
and the remaining coplies are belng forw rded to the Soclety
surveyors at Rotterdam and Trieste as reguested.

I am, Dear S5irs,

Yours faithfully,

The sSurveyors,

A“i&f:v 11 "33. ®




